From: @ca

To: Cahill, Kelli

Subject: Jim Wilson - Walt Ranch DEIR
Date: Friday, July 18, 2014 3:27:52 PM
Hi Kelli,

May | request an extension on the 45 day comment period? The draft is long and complex. I'm
committed to doing my part to understand the proposed mitigating actions so that | may respond
responsibly.

Respectfully yours,
Jim Wilson
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From: theoffice@circleoaks.org

To: Cahill, Kelli

Subject: Request for Extension

Date: Monday, July 21, 2014 1:55:01 PM
Kelli:

This is a formal request for an additional 45 days (to be added to the initial 45) for
review and comment on the Hall Wines/Walt Ranch EIR.

Clearly, it will take considerable effort to read and consider 1,588 pages of information.
Thank you.

Stephen Gort
Manager,
The Circle Oaks Homes Association
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From: COCWD

To: Cahill, Kelli

Cc: Anna Haley; Brian Douglas; Christy Vough; "cocwd"; Jack MacDonald; Jed Welsh; John Gallaway; Leslie Ellison;
Ron Tamarisk

Subject: Walt Ranch Erosion Control plan Application P11-00205-ECPA Project

Date: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 10:39:51 AM

Kelli-

| represent what is arguably the largest and certainly the most dense population center that could
be affected by the numerous wells and reservoirs planned in subject project. Hall well #4 is located
ABOUT 1800 FEET from the some 16 horizontal wells that Circle Oaks uses to supply about one third
of its water supply and about 3400 feet to our main vertical well (two thirds of our supply). The
health of these wells is critical to over 500 persons in this District.

| request that the 45 day comment period be extended for an additional 45 days AND | request that
the project not be allowed to go forward without a test to measure the effect on Circle Oaks water
sources.

In addition to the above, why would Napa County approve a project that consumes such a large
amount of water in a state declared drought year?

Jack MacDonald

General Manager

Circle Oaks County Water District
cocwd@circle-oaks.com
707-254-7796 (9AM- 12 weekdays)
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Cahill, Kelli

Subject: Walt Ranch

From: Richard Cannon [mailto:canric6970@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 6:43 AM

To: Cahill, Kelli

Subject: RE: Walt Ranch

Hello Kelli,
Thank you for your response. | am working with the Circle Oaks County Water District on an appropriate
response to the Draft EIR. As you know, working with an agency which operates under the Brown Act is

cumbersome and time consuming. An additional 45 days would be very helpful.

Thank you....Richard A. Cannon



